
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be accepted by the Northwest NJ Community 
Action Partnership, Inc. hear after referred to as NORWESCAP, Inc. for the purpose of the 
Weatherization Assistance Program Energy Conservation Services Project 2018-2019 
consisting of 20 single or multi-family units.  The number of units is not guaranteed.  The units 
are location throughout Hunterdon, Sussex, and Warren Counties.   
 
 
All bids submitted must be in accordance to the manner specified via NORWESCAP, Inc. 
instructions and must be enclosed in a sealed envelope bearing the projects corresponding 
name, address and the bidding companies name and address.  All requested documentation for 
this project per instructions must be in receipt of NORWESCAP, Inc. by Wednesday, 
October 3, 2018 at 11:00 am or bid will be disqualified. 
 
 
Specifications, instructions, supporting documentation, etc. for the proposed project will be 
filed in the Weatherization department located at: 350 Marshall Street, Phillipsburg, NJ 08865.  
Bids will be available to pick up from Monday, September 17, 2018, during business hours 
(9:00 am - 3:00 pm).  Bid packets will be available until Monday, October 1, 2018 at 3:00 
pm.  Bids will be opened on Wednesday, October 3, 2018 at 11:15 am. 
 
 
By Order of the Northwest NJ Community Action Partnership, Inc. 


